
 Humboldt Park Friends General Meeting  
      6/6/24 
In Attendance- Jim Lubner, Linda Lubner, Dani Graf, Gary Hollander, Steve Lucia, Susan Catral, Laureen Strimel, 
Jane LaCapitaine, Richard Kling, Myron Thompson, Barbara Szymanski, Henry Szymanski, Trinika Walker, 
 
Meeting Called to Order 7:00 pm and adjourned 7:55pm 
Park Concerns/Safety 

Trinika Walker will bring a Safe Zone Summer Camp to Humboldt Park this year.  Trinika 
explained the program will run June 20th thru Aug 1st on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
11am to 3pm.  Ages 6-12 are served. 

HPF Events 
Jazz at the Vine 

First event was held 5/23/24 without a food vendor.  Efforts continue to have food service 
offered by a vendor. 

July 4th 
Discussed and approved $200.00 expensed for candy.  The banner will be replaced under 
previous discussions. 

June 22nd  
 HPF will have a table staged during the event which runs 9am-1pm.  Kyle will conduct a bird walk 
 during early time frames 
Grant Discussion 
 Considerable discussion was held regarding HPF participating in the Anthropocene Grant.  Gary 
 led the discussion including a detailed outline of specific requirements and actions.  Discussion 
 generally supported furthering information and questions of the grant, which Gary noted will 
 occur June 13th.  A follow-up meeting with HPF is scheduled June17th at Gary’s.   
Master Plan 

Proposals for Master Plan services have been provided to HPF, based on previous assumptions 
the Anthropocene grant would require professional services.  Sue noted recent discussion held 
with Guy Smith indicated MCP is gearing up to develop an overall masterplan for Humboldt Park.  
Gary will further conversation with Smith to assure HPF has several seats during that effort.  No 
timeline was formalized. 

Reforestation 
No update was provided. 

New Business 
The July meeting will be omitted due to the Holiday and to resume in August. 


